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[image: ][image: ]Laura Miller from 
Operation Encompass ‘the next steps’ will be in school on Monday 11th November.
[bookmark: _GoBack]She will be hosting a drop-in session and will be available from 8.30am – 9.15am to discuss any concerns.
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Breaking The Cycle of Domestic Abuse
For more information visit: operationencompass.org/thenextsteps
In case of emergency contact 999. NSPCC childline 0800 1111.





